PHONE 7-1563 SERROREXNAXK

607 Texas Bank Bg.
Dallas, Texas.

DONNELL DRILLING CO.

DRILLING CONTRACTORS

ORESSEXTEX NS
September 30, 1954

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
205 Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico.

Attention: Mr. L. A. ™anson
Gentlemen:

In reply to your letter of September 27, 1954, we are
herewith enclosing the forms C-110 for the State M-2

# 2 well and the State M-2 # 4 well as per your instruc-
tions. We sincerely regret our oversight in not having
these filed at the same time as we filed the other forms
on the other wells.

You mention in your letter that we should also file a
form C-103. We would like to advise that we have not
treated or rather fractured any of the wells. The only
work we have done is to install new seats and cups and
some new pumping motors. As far as any actual work down
in the wells themselves we have not done any.

However, in the event that such treatment is done, we will
be glad to file the C-102 and C-103 forms at the time.

We trust that with the filing of the enclosed C-110's, it
will be possible for you to assign an allowable on the
State M-2 # 4 well.

If you need further information, we will be glad to
cooperate in any way possible, and we appreciate the help
you have giygn us.

Very truly yours,

DONNELL DRILLING COMPANY

/ch

cc: Mr. A. L. Porter Jr.
Proration Mgr.
Hobbs, N. M.



